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15 September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

TOURS OF THE ACADEMY FOR YEAR 6 PUPILS & THEIR PARENTS 
YEAR 6 OPEN EVENINGS AT CAISTOR YARBOROUGH - 23RD & 24TH SEPTEMBER 

We would very much like to invite you and your Year 6 son/daughter to visit our Academy to help you 
decide which secondary school you would like them to attend from September 2021. 

Due to current COVID–19 restrictions we are unfortunately unable to hold our usual Taster Days this 

term.  However we are still putting on some events specifically for Year 6 pupils which we hope will 

provide an opportunity to come and visit the Academy. 

We are offering tours of the school, by appointment, with a senior member of staff during the 'normal 

school day' or after school if this is more convenient.  If you wish to arrange this please then please 

contact the Academy directly on 01472 851383 or by e-mailing enquiries@cyac.org.uk. 

We are also holding two Year 6 Open Evenings on Wednesday 23rd and Thursday 24th September.  

These events will offer the chance to hear from our Senior Team, meet our subject staff and see some 

of our facilities.  There will be three possible, bookable time slots available on both evenings starting 

from 4.30pm.  Each session will last for one hour.  Please follow the link below to book spaces to 

attend one of these evenings: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/y6-open-evening-tickets-120505634597 

We will also shortly be posting a ‘virtual’ tour of the Academy on our website and Facebook page so 

please look out for this over the next few weeks. 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you require any more information to help you make your 

decision about the best choice of secondary school for your son/daughter. 

With kind regards, 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Jo Biglands 

Deputy Headteacher 
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